
Submitter: Rick Miller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Environment and Natural Resources 

Measure: HB4080 

I highly oppose HB 4080 and urge you to please vote against this measure .  No 

good oversight on this and we need to find better more humane ways to work 

together in managing this. 


